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Currently, as the President of the Southeastern Math Club (SMC), my job is to ensure that we continue to be an

organization that harbors and provides growth for not only its member’s interest in math, but those on campus and in

the community as well. Also, we promote the idea that you do not have to be good in math in order to take an interest in

it. This year I have laid out a plan that is a work in process. As it is unfolded and put into play, I will be keeping track

of the process we go through, our successes and failures, and an analysis of each event and experience. By presenting my

research, hopefully I will bring new ideas and means by which they can make them happen. Following is an overview of

events and activities that the SMC will host and participate in. 1. At each monthly meeting, a student or profesor will

give a short math talk to be not over ten minutes. 2. The SMC is going to host a small lectureship series on campus.

3. Also, the SMC members will be giving a math program to the local high school. 4. Other activities that we do for

members and other interested students, is attend math talks hosted at other universities and go to the Regional MAA

Conference. 5. Last but not least, we have fun events just to let us relax (but are still math oriented). (Received October

05, 2004)
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